
GREENSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION 

Minutes of Meeting October 21st 2013 

Present:   Phil Gray, Mark Snyder, Diana Griffiths, Willie Smith,  Linda 
Romans.  Kristen Leahy Administrative Officer.  Called to Order at 7.00pm 

Minutes of October 14th Meeting approved. 
 

There was discussion on whether new boathouses should be permitted in 
the revised By-law.. GPC members decided  that new boat houses could be 
built under stricter guidelines, e.g.  to be used for boat storage only, no 
decks, porches, or extraneous appendages, and one boathouse permitted 
per tax lot.  A motion to the above effect was moved, seconded, and passed 
unanimously.  Kristen will rewrite the boathouse provision.. 
 

With regard to Section 5.12 – payment for technical consultants-  Kristen 
reported that she had incorporated  the language that Patrick Hewes had 
provided into the By-law.  The GPC approved the new language, and 
thanked Patrick for his help in this matter. 
 

This concludes the GPC’s efforts to revise the Town of Greensboro’s By-law. 
Kristen said she would have hard copies available for the Commission at the 
Library by 11am Saturday October 26 for members to read before our next 
meeting. 
 

 

The GPC gave a huge vote of thanks to Kristen for the amount of work and 
help she has given over the past few months. 
 

 

Meeting concluded at 8pm. 
 

Next meeting Monday 28th October 2013 

 

Respectfully submitted by Diana Griffiths, Secretary. 
 


